December 14, 2015
Dear Future Challenger Point Student,

Congratulations for being selected to the GT program at Ken Caryl Middle School.  The team name is Challenger Point and we are very excited to meet you.  We will be having a shadow day on EITHER Tuesday, January 26th or Wednesday, January 27th.
Westridge students will be shadowing on Tuesday, January 26th and Coronado students will be shadowing on Wednesday, January 27th.  Students from other schools may choose either day to shadow. 
This will be a great opportunity for you to come and visit Ken Caryl, meet the teachers, sit in on a few classes and have lunch at our school.  You will need to either bring a lunch or bring $3.25 to buy hot lunch. You will be paired up with one of our current Challenger Point students and will follow their schedule and eat lunch with them.  The time frame will be 7:30am to approximately 12:00pm depending on the lunch of the shadow.  Parents can plan to pick up their students at the front office at approximately 12:00pm.
During shadow day, you will also receive registration and open enrollment materials for next year.  If you live outside the Ken Caryl attendance area, you will need to fill out an open enrollment form.  You may go on-line to fill out the open enrollment form.  Please register for the shadow day by Friday, January 22nd by calling Mrs. Grabowski at

303-982-4645 by Friday, January 22nd.  Also, please follow these dates for KCMS; disregard the dates given to you on the District letter.
We will be having a Parent Program Preview night on January 28th from 5:30pm to 7:30pm.  Parents, please plan to attend to meet the staff and learn more about our school and the GT program.

     We look forward to meeting you!  
     Ms. Denise Grabowski – Counselor

     Ms. Jana Smith – Language Arts Teacher
     Mr. Michael Lord – Math Teacher
     Mr. John Jenkins – Social Studies Teacher

     Ms. Christine Hruby – Science Teacher

     Dr. Penelope Heinigk – GT Resource Teacher
     Ms. Christine Hurt– Assistant Principal

     Mr. Pat Sandos - Principal 

